

June, 9, 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian.

We had an amazing school year with so many things to celebrate! We ended the year with continued support from families as we celebrated our PreK students graduation, Field Day Fun, our end of year Family Ice Cream Social, and I can't forget about our PreK Prom! I am so grateful, and I thank you for partnering with us to make this a successful school year.

Now that the school year has come to a close, we hope you will spend your summer making time for family, friends, and fun. Many of our students are attending our Summer Learning Program, HORAY! There are also some other wonderful things to do this summer together. The Mid-Continent Library offers Family Story Times, and a Summer Library Reading Program, https:// www.mymcpl.org/features/summer-library-program. When you're cooking dinner, and you want to engage your child, call Dial-A-Story (816) 701-6904 and let them listen to a story. The library is also offering A Read and Feed Program, free meals for anyone 18 and under, https://www.mymcpl.org/services/read-and-feed. Our local library has a lot to offer. I have listed a few other opportunities below:

- Deanna Rose Children's Farmstead admission \$5.00
- Kaleidoscope Free admission
- AMC Summer Movie Camp for Kids \$3.00 on Wednesdays and \$5:00 on Saturdays https://www.amctheatres.com/amc-scene/summer-movie-camp-for-kids

Preparing for next School Year:

Annual Online Registration is OPEN! **Returning families**, log into your Parent Portal to start the application here. You will need 1 current utility bill. New Families, go to the district website here to complete an application.

PreK Eligibility to attend 2023-2024 school Year:

Students must be 4 yrs. old before July 31, 2023 to attend this school year.

Three-year old students can attend only if they are identified as needing additional support by our Special Services Team. Please email our Process Coordinator, Ms. Sanfilippo for additional information about 3 year old eliaibility sarah.sanfilippo@hickman.mills.org

Back-to-School in the Fall:

PreK Sneak-A-Peek - August 17, 2023 @ 5:00-7:00 p.m. First Day of School - August 21, 2023

I wish everyone a safe and fun-filled Summer! Mrs. Kacy L. Parker, Principal